
	

	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		

	 	 	 	
	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 		

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	

	 	 	

	

	

	

	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	

To Pacswim	Diversity commitee, 

COOP	Inc	was	established	to	service	as	a non-profit Swim	club to serve the 
diversified Oakland community. Due to the population we serve several students 
would 	only be able to 	participate 	through 	financial	support.		Our 	goal	this 	past	year 
was to 	recruit, and retain swimmers from	the community in which we run our
program. We also wanted to supply the tools and necessities that the swimmers
would need to maintain their participation on the team. Through our efforts and
other swimmers word of mouth we were able to gain and maintain swimmers. 

Through	your	grant 		(20)	at risk youth	who	would	otherwise	not participate	on	a 
team	were granted scholarships. Additionally, we were able to purchase, goggles, 
caps, and necessary swim	equipment needed so that all swimmers would have the 
opportunity	for	full 	participation. 20 Swimmers were also able to participate in USA	
swim	meets through scholarship. 

We truly appreciate the generous donation to our organization. The impact of the 
diversity grant has been felt team	wide. 

Thank 	you	again, 

With much appreciation, 

Jason Jefferson, Head	Coach 

Oakland Tsunami Swim	Team, COOP Inc. 


